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 National School Boards Association Annual Conference Overview 

 

Mr. Ken Wheeler, Mrs. Sherry Davis, and Mr. Eddie 
Prather 

 Three Board members recently attended the NSBA Annual Conference in San Antonio, 
 and will present a conference overview. The NSBA Annual Conference brings together 
 school board members and education leaders from across the nation to share 
 information that shapes the future of our students. 
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